
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

11. BOARD FUNDS UPDATE 
 
 The Board received a status report on the 2006/07 Project, Discretionary, SCAP and Youth 

Achievement funds. 
 
 Members referred to the balance of discretionary funding still available in 2006/07 and agreed to 

progress this through the Finance & Policy Committee, as part of its ongoing implementation of the 
Board’s 2006-09 Objectives. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


